

Mid-Valley Special Education Cooperative

Dr. Carla Cumblad, Executive Director 1304 Ronzheimer Avenue St. Charles, IL 60174

Phone: 331-228-4873 Fax: 331-228-4874

MEMO TO: Mid Valley Executive Advisory Board

FROM: Nancy Sporer

Director of Business and Human Resources

DATE: August 6, 2014

RE: FINAL UNAUDITED FY14 TUITION BILLS

Attached is a summary of the final unaudited tuition bills for FY14 that were sent out to each district on July 1. Once the audit is complete, which should be by the end of October, the tuition bills will be recalculated and an audited final bill will be sent out to the districts if any changes were made. The funds for any refunds due have already been disbursed.

Please feel free to contact me at 331-228-4928 if you have any questions.